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Stakeholder Comments  
 
2019-2020 TPP, HV Transmission Access Charge Forecast Model, Call July 15, 2020 

 
The Northern California Power Agency (NCPA) appreciates the opportunity to provide comments to 
the 2019-2020 high voltage transmission access charge (TAC) forecast model. 
 
NCPA would like to ensure the CAISO is aware of publically available cost data for PG&E’s non-ISO 
capital projects. The data is available through PG&E’s Stakeholder Transmission Asset Review (STAR) 
Process.  
 
We believe similar (non-ISO capital) cost data will be available by SCE in the near future.  
 
NCPA encourages the CAISO to factor in this data into future forecast of the HV TAC and is happy to 
discuss in detail should the CAISO require further information.  
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